
 

Researchers at the University of 

Rhode Island are currently distributing an online survey about fresh market 
sweet corn. If you grow fresh market sweet corn you are eligible to take this 

short 5 minute online survey. Your participation and feedback are extremely 

valuable to the success of this research.  
 

The survey will gather information on growers bird damage levels to sweet corn 

and prevention methods used to deter bird damage. To take this survey, please 

click here or paste the following link into your URL, 

https://uri.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8qBBeU2HAIwcKYl.   
 

We thank you in advance for taking our survey. If you have further questions or 

interested in this study please see the contact information below. 

Got Bird Problems? Squawk to us 

about them!  

 

**This research has been approved by The University of Rhode Island Institutional Review Board 

 

For More Information contact: 
 

Dr. Rebecca Brown at brownreb@uri.edu  
Department of Plant Science and Entomology 
 

Natalie Meyer at natalie_meyer@uri.edu 
Department of Environmental and Natural Resource 
Economics  

Scan here to take 
the survey 
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